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Environment Directorate,

LBRUT,

Civic Centre,

44 York Street, Twickenham TW1 3BZ

WATNEY BREWERY DEVELOPMENT. 18/0547/ FUL, L8/0548/FUL,
L.8/0549/FUL.

As residents of this borough since 1962, and always being interested and
aware of what is planned we are writing as a couple to express our utter
disbelief at what is being planned for the development of the above site

To puta school on this site is very shortsighted. Has the council taken into
consideration the catastrophic result of the bottlenecks of traffic on the narrow
roads connecting this site to the whole of the area stretching beyond Lonsdale
Road towards Hammersmsith, clogging up same road when there are already
two schools on this road, then going in the areas, Mortlake High Street and
the Lower Richmond Road up to Chalkers Corner. At the present time it is
difficult enough even with traffic lights to turn left from this road onto
Richmond. Surely it beggars belief that this scheme will go ahead due to the
almost unanimous and common sense opposition of us.

I trust it will be realised the terrible conseq
during school times, and clogging up of b
environment but quality of going about
not even begun to mention the chaos at the level crossing. Perhaps you have
plans quietly for the future demolitiorythe areas around this scheme to make
this unpopular and ill thought out scheme possible?

ces of congestion (especially
Ges and cars to not only the
is borouigh and further. We have

You may say a school is necessary — but there are other sites in the borough
that can be put to use with determination and will.

Signed: John Lee and Margaret Ann Lee. ~4RECE|VED

f 5 MAY 2018

PLANNING
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